
Over the last year, families have been forced into an experiment with distance learning.
Some have found it to be an incredible success, while others have seen dismal failure.
Regardless, families have the right, interest and incentives to move forward with the educational
options that work best for them and their students. No one else is as uniquely positioned to make
the right choices for their kids.  Senators, this is your chance to do the right thing for Oregon students and their families. Lift the
cap on online charter schools.


